
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We’ve been working scientifically this month, to make sure that when 

we carry out a test it is fair. We’ve worked out that only changing one 

variable in a test will allow us to answer a scientific question, and look 

forward to conducting our tests using jelly! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        in Year 5 

 
This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Churchill: Ramsay, Olivia, Aaliyah, 

Lena, William, Anna, Haider, Harry 

and Evie 

Magdalene: Zara, Sophie, Diana, 

Akira, Jisu, Myles, Stella  

  

 

In English we started the 

month completing some 

fabulous, and funny diary 

entries – writing about the day 

Harry Potter had his first flying 

lesson. We applied our skills 

using parenthesis to add extra 

information, and show the 

writer’s emotions (I mean they 

were actually the best lessons 

ever!). 

We’re now completing a 

persuasive writing unit – we 

know that we have some very 

convincing young writers, and 

are enjoying reading your 

work! In particular, there’s 

been a strong argument put 

forward to have a class pet… 

 

 

     Dddd 

 

Diary entry with funny emotion 

in brackets 

 

Persuasive writing with class pet 

 

 

 

We’ve been keeping busy and working 

hard as mathematicians this month – our 

current unit is ‘Multiplication and Division’, 

which has put our TTRS practice and 

timestable knowledge to good use! We’ve 

also learnt about multiples and factors; 

prime numbers; square numbers and cube 

numbers.  

 

 

 

 


